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Dear Josie Mullen 
 
Freedom of Information Request  
 
Thank you for your recent request received 2021. Your request was actioned under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
Liverpool City Council confirms that it holds some of the information relevant to the terms of 
your request as detailed below.  
 
You asked: - 
I note: 
 
FOI by Gavin Chait - 9th July 2021 - LCC responded 5th August 2021 [27 days] 
 
FOI by James Davies - 27th July 2021 - LCC responded 10th August [14 days] 
 
[This is just a sample] 
 
[a] Could you please supply all information that explains why LCC have purposefully decided 
to discriminate against Josie Mullen by refusing to respond to her below quoted FOIs 
 
[b] Could LCC supply specific dates for when each FOI will be responded to 
 
FOIs 
 
[1] Mount Pleasant Car Park - 25th November 2020 - NO RESPONSE 
 
Internal Review - 22nd January 2021 - NO RESPONSE - [Total - 266 days] 
 
[1] Rental Stream From King Construction/ Rental Stream From Advertising - 3rd Dec 2020 
 
NO RESPONSE 
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Internal Review - 22nd Jan 2021 - NO RESPONSE - [Total - 259 days] 
 
[2] £709,000 In Legal Fees In Relation To LCCs Loan To EFC - 24th December 2020 
 
NO RESPONSE - [Total - 238 days] 
 
[3]Great George St Development Ltd - 14th June 2021 - NO RESPONSE] - [65 days] 
 
[4] Database of LCC Assets 'SOLD / 'LEASED' - 15th July 2021 - NO RESPONSE - [34 
days] 
 
 
Our response: -  
Q1. Could you please supply all information that explains why LCC have purposefully 
decided to discriminate against Josie Mullen by refusing to respond to her below quoted 
FOIs 
Response: No such information exists. 
 
Q2. Could LCC supply specific dates for when each FOI will be responded to FOIs. 
Response: This is a question and not a valid request for information under the Freedom of 
Information Act. 
 
This concludes our response. 
 

The City Council will consider appeals, referrals or complaints in respect of your Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 and you must submit these in writing to 
Informationrequests@liverpool.gov.uk within 28 days of receiving your response. 

The matter will be dealt with by an officer who was not previously involved with the response 
and we will look to provide a response within 40 days. 

If you remain dissatisfied you may also apply to the Information Commissioner for a decision 

about whether the request for information has been dealt with in accordance with the 

Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

The Information Commissioner’s website is www.ico.gov.uk and the postal address and 

telephone numbers are:- 

Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire 

SK95AF.  Telephone 0303 123 1113,  email mail@ico.gsi.gov.uk (they advise that their email 

is not secure) 

I trust this information satisfies your enquiry.  

Yours sincerely 

  

Information Team 

Liverpool City Council 
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